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Our next Clothing Giveaway will be held on November 6th from 
9am-Noon.  If you have any donations, please bring them into 
church during the week prior to November 6th.  Refreshments will 
be served to all during the Giveaway. 
 
Prayer Breakfast will be held the 3rd Sunday of each month, 
following morning worship.  There will be no breakfast in 
November. 
 
Please plan to attend our Bible Study each Wednesday evening 
at 7pm on Zoom – Meeting ID: 872 0605 2414 & Passcode: 
717690. 
 
The 3rd Saturday of each month from 9am - Noon has been 
designated as a workday for the church. Please come to help. 
 
We will be collecting turkeys for Hilltop on Sunday, November 
21, 2021.  Bring them to the kitchen prior to worship.  The 
turkeys will be donated to those in need. 
 



If you are interested in serving on the 2022 Church Council, 
please contact Chris Henderson through his email –  
chenderson86@verizon.net.  You are encouraged to pray on this 
invitation and perhaps accept. 
 
Community Education Building, 1200 N. French Street, Wilm. is 
offering booster shots, routine vaccinations & covid tests on 
Sat., Oct 23 (10-5) and Sun, Oct 24 (1-5).  Walk-ins welcome. 
 
Kim Williams will be collecting winter hats, gloves, scarves, 
socks, toothpaste, tooth brushes, etc for the needy from now 
until early December.  Please leave them in the Narthex, marked 
accordingly. 
 
We would like to extend our deepest thanks to Rob Snowden for 
all his efforts in the audio/visual area to keep our YouTube 
working properly during worship services. 
 
Pastor Melissa conducts a monthly informal gathering of folks 
who would like to talk about how their faith influenced their lives 
on the 3rd Wednesday of each month @ 6:30pm.  Next gathering 
will be held on October 20th at El Toro on 6th and Union Streets 
(location varies).  All faith and doubters are welcome. 
 
If you have anything you would like to add to the next 
Newsletter, please call the church office @ (302) 658-5288 and 
leave a message or email to UnityChurchELCA@gmail.com.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


